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Friday 10th October 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It has been another busy fortnight at the Academy; the children are working so hard and their books are 
looking amazing. We are looking forward to sharing this hard work with you at Parents’ Evenings in 
November. 
 
I would like to say a huge thank you to the Year 3 parents who supported our MacMillan coffee afternoons; 
we raised an amazing £176.70! 
 
Diary Dates 
Tuesday 10th October – Yellow Day – see below 
Thursday 12th October – Year 4 Harvest Assembly (see separate letter) 
Monday 16th October – Maple Class to visit the local library 
Wednesday 18th October - Flu Vaccinations 
Friday 20thth October – Non-Uniform Day (bring a bottle) – see below 
Friday 20thth October – The Academy closes for half term 
Monday 6th November – The Academy re-opens for the second part of the Autumn term 

 
Yellow Day 
Tuesday 10th October is World Mental Health Day. To raise awareness of the importance of young people’s 
mental health and well being, we are taking part in Young Minds Yellow Day. We would like all children to 
wear something yellow on that day. It is not a non-uniform day, we would like children to either add 
something yellow to their uniform eg yellow socks or a yellow ribbon or replace an item of their uniform for 
something yellow eg wear a yellow polo shirt instead of their uniform shirt. We will also be collecting 
donations for this worthwhile charity so any contributions will be gratefully received. Thank you. 
 
Non-uniform Day 
On Friday 20th October (the final day of this half term), we will be having a non-uniform day; there will not 
be a theme so children can choose what they would like to wear. In return we are asking for a donation of a 
bottle (full) for our bottle stall at the Christmas Fair. These could be bottles of wine, pop, sauce, bubble 
bath, shampoo etc. Thank you for your continued support with our fund raising events.  
 
Ice Cream Fridays 
Thank you for your support with ice cream Fridays; the children are really enjoying a treat at the end of the 
week and we are able to buy new books for our library. We will be continuing selling ice creams at 3pm, on 
Fridays, up until half term. 
 
I hope you all have a lovely weekend and I am looking forward to seeing the children on Monday morning. 

 
Kind regards, 
Mrs Marples. 
Principal. 
 
 
 

 


